
Tech Tip Tuesday—February 6, 2018 

Boot Camp is a great success 

First, a big thank you to all our  clients who joined us last week in Phoenix for our training boot camp.  It 

was 2-1/2 days of learning, networking, and ideas.  For those of you that were unable to join us, we 

hope to post  some of the highlights and Q&As to our website by early next week. 

Save the date—user meeting at the LCT Show in Las Vegas Sunday afternoon 

As usual, our annual user meeting will be held before the LCT Show in Las Vegas.  This year, the meeting 

will be on Sunday, March 11th, from 2pm to 4pm in Coral AB in the North Convention Center at 

Mandalay Bay. 

LiveryCoach.Tech 

Since 2013 we have diligently created these weekly Tech Tips to increase awareness of the hundreds if 

not thousands of features that make Livery Coach the premier software solution in the chauffeured 

transportation industry.  Today we are pleased to announce the creation of www.LiveryCoach.tech, a 

new website designed with you in mind.  Eventually the content will be migrated to our main site, 

liverycoach.com, but for now this is a work in progress.  

We have finished phase one by uploading all of the existing tech tips from the past 5 years, converting 

them to a more web-friendly layout, and organized them based on the content. 

The next phase will consist of filling in some gaps, and adding an FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) 

section we expect to have ready over the coming weeks. 

If you have any suggestions on how we can make the site more useful, or ideas for a specific topic, 

please let us know.   


